
 

 NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Pendleton Development Commission, Urban 

Renewal District, Umatilla County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 

1, 2022 to June 30, 2023 will be held at the Pendleton Convention Center, 1601Westgate, 

Pendleton, Oregon.  The meeting will take place on the 5th of May, 2022 at 7:00 a.m.  The 

purpose of this meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the public 

on the budget. This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take 

place.  Any person may appear at this meeting and discuss the proposed programs with the 

Budget Committee. Instructions for public access through Zoom meeting to the public hearing is 

available on the meeting agenda on the City’s website, www.pendleton.or.us. A copy of the 

preliminary budget document can be inspected on or after April 25th on the City’s website at 

https://pendleton.or.us/finance/page/budgets-0.To obtain a hard copy, call 541-966-0331 after 

April  25th during regular City Hall business hours.  This budget notice is also posted on the 

City’s website. 
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